
 

 

Term 4 Week 8 
Monday 24 November 2014                                    Phone  6946 6214    

  Fax      6946 6207 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Bella with our Boorolong Frog display 



Dear Parents 

 

Welcome to Week 8! Last week the students were busy building compost bins 

and setting up the worm farm. It is really exciting to see our recycling, reusing 

and reducing of rubbish in action at school, which is then used to boost the 
vegetable gardens, along with the manure from the chooks. The worms have 

settled in well and we have now started to feed them chopped up food scraps. 
 

The students have finished their display board and their informative dioramas 

on the Booroolong frog, to be used for the student led workshops in Tumut in 
Week 10. Jack has developed 2 excellent quizzes on frogs for the Tumut 

schools. More details will be included in next week’s newsletter for our Expo 

day in Tumut with Tumut HS on Monday 8
th
 December. 

 

Tennis & Swimming 
Tennis and swimming lessons are going well with all students showing 

improved skills. Thanks to Mick for transporting the students to the pool each 

week. Tennis will be on this Wednesday and swimming on Thursday morning 
this week as Ms E is here. Mr Till will be teaching on Friday as Ms E is away. 
 

Eggs for sale 

The new hens are laying well and we have beautiful brown eggs for $4 a 
dozen. 
 

Learning 

This week our focus is on ‘Fractions’ in Maths and ‘Poetry’ writing on 

‘Frogs’ and the living environment. 
 

Student of the Week 
Congratulations to Taila Herrington, our ‘Student of the 

Week’ for improved reading and writing skills and for her 

caring nature towards others. 
 

First Aid Course 
Last week we updated our First Aid Training and completed a course in 

anaphylaxis. 
 

Homework 

We will have homework only for this week and next week thankyou. Let’s see 
if we can boost our spelling results this week! 
 

Presentation Night 

A reminder to please drop your child’s book award into Anne and be 

reimbursed $10.  
 

Clothes for the play 
Thankyou for sending in clothes now we only need: 



  Spelling Awards  

Week 8 

                                  George, Tilly and Mack 

 

150 Nights Reading 
 

    Ki 
 

 

Our new safety sign 

Jetty, Jacee, Dakota- bright leggings 

Corey- black pants, red shirt 

Taila- jeans, white T shirt 
Jack’s outfit-  
 

Newsreaders- The students are becoming excellent news reporters using clear 

confident voices to report our news. Fantastic! This week our reporters will be 

Bella and Mack 
 

Sally & Emma 

 

COMING EVENTS 

  7 Dec Girls Night Out – Jugiong Motel 6pm 

  8 Dec Booroolong Frog presentation - Tumut 

11 Dec Presentation Night 

14 Dec Gundagai Christmas Carnival & Carols 

15-17 Dec Swim Camp Gundagai 

 

 

 

  

       

  

             

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


